


Overregulation has forced many clinics to close their doors.
As of 2017, seven states had only one abortion clinic.



27 percent of women of childbearing age
live at least 30 miles away from the

nearest provider and many travel 150
miles or more to receive abortion care. 



27 states have a mandatory waiting period requiring a pregnant
person to wait a specific amount of time –  between 24 and 72

hours, depending on your state- after forced counseling before
returning to the clinic to receive an abortion.



59 percent of people who get abortions are already mothers. 
Finding and paying for childcare can be a major obstacle 

when trying to schedule one appointment, let alone multiple. 



Twenty-six states have laws prohibiting insurance plans from
offering abortion coverage as part of a comprehensive health

care plan sold under the Affordable Care Act.



The average cost of an early medication abortion 
is $504. A surgical abortion may be upwards of $1,500. 
If you have to pay out-of-pocket, the financial burden 

is a serious challenge. 



The longer it takes to raise the money needed for  an
abortion,the further the pregnancy progresses, which not only

increases the cost but also eliminates options between
specific abortion procedures. 



Not only do we need more abortion clinics and fewer laws 
restricting access to abortion, it’s high time to make

medication abortion available over the counter. It’s safe,
effective, and already an option around the world. It’s time to

empower self-managed abortion.  
 
 

Learn more at reproaction.org. 


